
From:   Larry Montgomery   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   October 16, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0524-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Response for Correspondence Reference Number 7589:

Lat and Lon coordinates were provided for the actual test site, so is the request related to the fact that
those coordinates don't correspond to a location in Salt Lake City?  If so it would be more accurate to say
that the City is the Great Salt Lake State Park.  Else, the nearest city is Magna, UT.

The operation to be conducted consists of testing of a prototype FMCW radar. The radar will be setup on
shore for brief tests of its ability to detect small objects nearby on the surface of the lake. A small boat will
be used as the platform to carry the objects. Tests will be brief, usually lasting no more than a couple of
hours. No more than a few tests are planned during the 6 month period of the STA. Marina officials will be
contacted to ensure there is no issue with the setup and use of the equipment on marina property.


